
Martha B. Higgins
Trenton Solid Waste Committee, Director for Trenton - Acadia Disposal District, 
MDI Zero Waste Committee 
LD 69
As a state, Maine has been at the forefront of controlling plastic waste.   The ban on 
single use plastic bags has been extremely successful in reducing this scourge from 
our trees, ditches, lawn, shrubs, and landfills.   It is evident every day while traveling  
our state.   I hope that this law will remain and that Maine will remain vigilant in 
reducing and eliminating as much plastic waste of all kinds as possible.   We've made 
such a wonderful start, let's not backslide!


